
 

 
Memorandum 

 

To: Local School Districts and Union Leaders 

 

From: Vermont Education Health Initiative 

 

RE: VEHI Dental Program Contribution Renewal for FY 20  

Date: December 2018 

VEHI has completed its dental program renewal process for the 2019-2020 school year. Due to favorable claims 

experience and the strong financial position of the program, the rates will be held at their current amounts effective 

July 1, 2019.  This is our 5th consecutive year of holding or decreasing the dental rates. 
 

Because individual school districts’ dental plans are experience rated, the rates vary by district, and may change at 

various levels in the future. 

 

Below is information that explains how dental program monies collected by VEHI are allocated on behalf of its 

members. 
 

Please contact your VEHI trust administrators, Bobby-Jo Salls (bobbyjo@vsbit.org) or Mark Hage 

(mhage@vtnea.org), with questions or concerns about this memorandum or any of our programs. 
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VEHI Dental Program FY20
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Contributions

NE Delta Dental Administered
Claims

NE Delta Dental Administration
Charge

The VEHI Dental Program will also 
incur $489,000 for VEHI 
Programming and Administration 
and State Assessments.  These costs 
will not be covered by current 
member contributions, and will be 
paid by program reserves.  Reserves 
will also cover a portion of claims in 
the amount of $368,000. 
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